
 … Literally. On my way home from Covina 	
 my tire picked up a road trip souvenir. 	
 Praise God it was close to the exit I was 	
 taking and I had a friend along too. Thank 	
 God for good roadside assistance!
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	 	    	           Would you please take 		 	
	 	 	           one minute to pray for 	
 this need in the Buddhist world?  I have been 	
 speaking in each church about God’s invitation to 	
 join Him in His work in the Buddhist world. Part of	
 this invitation is prayer. Please pray God will raise 	
 up more intercessors for the Buddhist world and 	
 teach us to pray with insight and perseverance.

	 	 	 	 	 PRAISE GOD FOR: safe 	
	 	 	 	 	 travels and the 	
 opportunity to see so many of you; supporters who have 	
 increased their monthly commitment (thank you!); new 	
 supporters joining the team (thank you!)!  PLEASE PRAY FOR: 	
 God to speak through me in every service; meetings with 	
 potential supporters and teammates; raising my budget by 
April; continued market ministry in Lampang in my absence.

Spare Sixty Praise & Prayer

Thank You!
	 The best part of itineration is seeing family, friends, and 
supporters that I haven’t seen for many years. It is a privilege to say 
thank you, thank you, thank you for your faithful prayer and support 
as I have served in Thailand. You have been part of God’s work there, 
and I am honored and grateful to have you join me.	
	 The first few months have been packed with travel. The SoCal 
Network hosted four regional meetings to encourage and equip 
pastors and their teams, and it was fun to attend all four and connect 
with people I know in each area. I’ve had services each Sunday and a 
few during the weeks too. When I’m home in Ventura I get to see 
friends and supporters who have known me a very long time!	

	 	 	 	 	 	   I’m humbled to meet praying 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	   saints like these who pray for me 	
	 	 	 	 	 	   on a regular, even daily basis.

From the Road

82% raised!  
Up 3% from January 1 

18% to go = 
+ 15 supporters at $100 a month  

+ 10 at $50 a month 
+ 8 at $30 a month

Budget Update

Where I’ve been: Chatsworth, Simi 
Valley, Irvine, Bakersfield, Fresno, Elk 
Grove, Visalia, Tulare, Porterville, 
Covina, Santa Maria, Atascadero, 
Buellton, Vista, San Diego, Poway, 
Long Beach, Brea, Victorville, Apple 
Valley… more coming soon!
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